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  Letter dated 15 February 2019 from the Permanent Representative 

of the Sudan to the United Nations addressed to the President of 

the Security Council 
 

 

 In my capacity as the Permanent Representative of the country entrusted by the 

Intergovernmental Authority on Development summit to lead the mediation in the 

peace process in South Sudan, I have the honour to attach herewith the documents of 

the third meeting of the reconstituted Joint Monitoring and Evaluation Commission.*  

The meeting was held in Juba on 23 January 2019.  

 I should be grateful if the present letter could be circulated as a document of the 

Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Omer Dahab Fadl Mohamed 

Permanent Representative 

 

 

 * On file with the Secretariat and available for consultation.  


